
 

Dear Einstein Community: 
 
We are lucky to have f requent opportunities to honor the diversity of  our community and 
acknowledge our colleagues’ contributions to our mission. June is PRIDE Month, and 
Einstein’s LGBTQIA+ student group, PRIDE, is taking the lead on arranging an event for 
the month: a movie screening tonight, June 5, at 7 p.m. in Forchheimer's f if th f loor lecture 
hall. They are also developing a Queer Health Research Lecture series that will begin in 
the coming months. We encourage you to participate in these events, to mark the 
occasion, deepen your connections with your fellow students and colleagues, and increase 
your understanding and knowledge throughout the year. Please be sure to check the 
calendar on the diversity and inclusion website for more information. 
  
For those in the Einstein community who identify as LGBTQIA+ or for whom this month 
holds special meaning, we want to take the opportunity to thank you for the important part 
you play at the College of  Medicine. We are richer and stronger for your perspectives, 
lived experiences, insights, and participation in our shared enterprise, and we are grateful 
you chose Einstein.  
 
Warm Regards, 

Yaron Tomer, M.D. 
The Marilyn and Stanley M. Katz Dean 
Albert Einstein College of  Medicine 
 
Lynne Holden, M.D. 
Senior Associate Dean for Diversity and Inclusion 
Albert Einstein College of  Medicine 

 

 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feinsteinmed.edu%2Fdiversity%2Fevents%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cadam.hochman%40einsteinmed.edu%7C77a385d9a5f2432fcdac08dc856aa403%7C9c01f0fd65e040c089a82dfd51e62025%7C0%7C0%7C638531940530915333%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cmdeG81nsdhHP8w%2BOzySqjfjdQn3u8RnT4TT8hf3Z38%3D&reserved=0

